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MUNICIPAL AND NORTHERN RELATIONS 
 

Important Notice to  
Chief Administrative Officers 

 
 

Information on Proposed Pipeline Assessment 
Methodology 

 
On April 25, 2024, Manitoba held an information session on the potential changes to pipeline 
assessment methodology for all municipalities. As a follow up to that consultation, Property 
Assessment Services Branch (PASB) is now making the presentation available to all 
municipalities. A copy of the presentation is attached to this bulletin for your reference.  
 
Further information about the proposed methodology and impact to each individual municipality 
will be provided in the tax impact meetings scheduled from May to June 2024. Chief 
Administrative Officers are encouraged to share the preliminary information with their Councils 
to prepare for a detailed consultation at the time of tax impact meeting.  
 
Any questions regarding the proposed methodology or tax impact meetings can also be directed 
to assessment@gov.mb.ca 
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